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DISSEMINATION AND DISTRIBUTION OF REGULATIONS, BULLETINS
AND DIRECTIVES

In an effort to conserve resources and to more efficiently utilize widely available
technologies, as of January 1, 2002, the Arkansas Insurance Department (the
“Department”) will cease to mail hard copies of proposed or promulgated Rules &
Regulations, Bulletins or Directives to affected licensees and other regulated entities.
Instead, the Department will, after providing the appropriate and statutorily required
publication and Notices, will make these documents available on its internet website:
“www.state.ar.us/insurance/”

The Department will be more than willing to provide Notices, proposed and adopted
Regulations, Bulletins and Directives to any affected licensee or regulated entity
electronically or via facsimile copy if the licensee directs a request in that regard to the
Department accompanied by its current e-mail address or facsimile number.

Direct your requests and/or inquiries to Mary Coney (mary.coney@mail.state.ar.us), at
(501) 371-2820.

Mike Pickens
Insurance Commissioner






